
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Orwell Bridge Centre Span Light. 

 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 

Mariners are advised that the centre span light on the South side of the Orwell Bridge will be taken down for 
maintenance due to ongoing works. 

The light will be replaced with a fixed red traffic light on the centre line of the channel. 

The light will located directly above the regular centre span light. 

Due to the light being on top of the bridge at approximately 80m to the bridge the light will be out of view. 

This measure is temporary during hydro-demolition works and will be reinstated at the earliest opportunity. 

Mariners requiring more information should contact ONS on VHF CH68. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

27 June 2025 
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